
VIU Exchange: Temporary Relocation 

Starting Monday, August 15  
• Anticipated return to regular routing by Friday, August 19   

Affected Routes: 5, 6, 8, 15/15A, 25, 40  

• VIU Exchange will be closed to transit starting Monday, August 15 to accommodate 
infrastructure upgrades to the transit loop 

• To accommodate the closure and maintain scheduling, a temporary exchange will be 
replicated at the lower Parking Lot (W1) off Wakesiah at Queen 

• The temporary location will remain active until VIU Exchange is reopened 
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